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Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
How many people who have arrived by boat since 7 September are currently in 
immigration detention on the Australian mainland? Of those, how many are women, 
children and unaccompanied minors? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
As at 15 November 2013, there have been 1222 arrivals post 7 September 2013. Of 
these there are 65 women, 84 accompanied minors and 23 unaccompanied minors 
currently in immigration detention in Australia.  
 
**Future interactions with clients may identify a change to their circumstances such 
as age. 
 
 


